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VOTE NO ON HJR 201 – NO STATEWIDE PROPERTY TAX 

Just another way Government goes around existing laws to grab more money for 

their insatiable appetite. 

Oregon is already one of the highest tax states and I have no faith they will spend the 

money efficiently 

We have had these same homeless problems for 40 years, (but to a lesser extent) 

and government 

has never solved the problem or made it better...it just keeps getting worse by their 

own policies. 

I am a senior on a fixed income.  Stop burdening Oregonians with more taxes! 

 


